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WedMeGood, a trailblazer in wedding technology and planning,
recently unveiled the list of India’s Top 50 Stunning Wedding
Venues at their first ever Annual Gala held at Shangri La Eros
New  Delhi.  The  initiative,  which  was  an  industry-first
recognition  of  venues  redefining  wedding  celebrations  with
their  unparalleled  charm,  hospitality,  and  innovation,
witnessed participation from 120 prominent figures from the
wedding industry, including planners, designers, and other key
stakeholders, for an evening of networking, felicitation, and
celebration.
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Jury members who selectd the top 50 stunning venues in India
at the Gala by WedMeGood

Among the 50 top venues featured, Rajasthan led the way with
Umaid Bhawan Palace, Jodhpur; Suryagarh, Jaisalmer; The Leela
Palace,  Udaipur,  exemplifying  the  states  regal  wedding
experiences.  Representing  Southern  India  was  Taj  Bekal,
Amitarasa Bangalore and Tamarind Tree Bangalore showcasing a
rustic, old world charm which provide picturesque settings for
wedding ceremonies. The venues chosen showcased the diversity
and breadth of India with beachfront properties like W Goa,
mountainside properties like ITC Savoy Mussoorie, and lake
side properties like Kumarakom Lake resort making the cut.

The full list of venues including the names of jury members
can  be  accessed  here  :  (wedmegood.com/top-stunning-wedding-
venues-2024)

Expressing her elation, Mehak Sagar Shahani, Co-founder of
WedMeGood, said, “We’re thrilled to introduce this landmark
initiative  that  not  only  celebrates  excellence  in  wedding
venues but also provides a dependable resource for couples and
industry professionals. The Top 50 Stunning Wedding Venues
initiative  celebrates  the  breadth  and  diversity  of  India
uncovering hidden gems and celebrating marquee stalwarts. Each
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venue  on  the  list  embodies  a  unique  blend  of  elegance,
service,  and  creativity,  making  it  a  pivotal  part  of  the
wedding journey. As an online platform, we remain committed to
showcasing the most diverse range of options for brides and
grooms to make their wedding planning efforts seamless.

The jury consisted of wedding industry stalwarts including top
wedding planners, photographers, wedding designers and luxury
writers. The list highlights venues that excel in aesthetics,
the  flexibility  of  spaces,  hospitality,  and  culinary
expertise, with categories like ‘Best Lakeside Venue,’ ‘Best
Eco-Friendly Venue,’ ‘Best venue for Hospitality‘ and more
bringing more focus on diverse offerings, inspiring future
trends in wedding planning.

The  Gala  hosted  by  WedMeGood,  and  planned  by  The  Event
Designer at Shangri La, New Delhi represents another milestone
for WedMeGood in its decade-long journey as a leading platform
in the wed-tech space.
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